
EPAAC - EPAAC/EUCERD Collaboration

          The Project Management Teams of EPAAC and EUCERD held a teleconference on 15
October 2012 discussing potential collaboration between the two EU-funded Joint Actions.
Collaboration was found to be warranted particularly between EUCERD and the Healthcare,
Information & Data and National Cancer Plans Work Packages in EPAAC in the fields of rare
cancers and National Cancer Plans. EUCERD has been added as a collaborating partner of
EPAAC and will be discussed at the next EPAAC Steering Committee meeting in Malta. 

For the minutes of this teleconference, please click here.       
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